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INSIGHTS + NEWS

Eileen Lee Breger Elected to Board of The Carroll Center for the
Blind

DECEMBER 6, 2022

Eileen Lee Breger has been elected to the Board of The Carroll Center for the Blind. Established in 1936, the
organization empowers those who are blind and visually impaired to achieve independence and to lead a fulfilling life.

At Bowditch, Eileen concentrates her practice on estate planning, tax strategies, special needs planning, long-term care
planning, and estate and trust administration. Eileen takes a practical and personalized approach and works with a
broad range of estate planning clients, including families and blended families, high net-worth individuals, families
with special needs family members, and elders in need of long-term care planning. Regardless of the age or type of
client, Eileen listens to her client’s goals and designs a plan that is tailored to their individualized needs.
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